The Alumm Association

HE Association of Collegiate Alumni of Lewis Institute was
organized on June 17, 1899. The object of the association is
to promote a continuance of the college spirit among the gradu-

ates of the Institute. To attain this object a list of the names
and addresses of the alumni is carefully kept and at least two reunions are
held each j%ar. The June reunion takes the form of a banquet, and the
Christmas holiday reunion of a reception.

These meetings are always held at Lewis Institute, and thus afford the
alumni an opportunity of returning to our Alma Mater and of meeting
the Director and the instructors.

Following is a list giving succinct accounts of most of the members of
the association and a few others since they left the Institute. Wherein the
list is lacking, the secretary has not been informed of the members.

The present officers of the association are: President, Miss Tina M.
Skeer, ’02; Vice-president, Thomas H. Boughton, ’or; Secretary-Treasurer,
Henry P. Erwin, oz.

Edith M. Abbott, 98, A. B., University of Chicago, ‘oo, taught school
at Thornton, Ill., in 1901- 02, and since then has been teaching at De Kalb,
1L

Irene S. Baker, '98, ‘A. B., University of Michigan, ‘00, is an instruc-
tor in English at Lewis Institute.

Laura E. Benedict, 98, A. B., University of Chicago, ‘00, was librarian
at Lewis Institute 19o1-02, and is now a graduate student at University of
Chicago.

Herman E. Bulkley, ’98, Ph. B., University of Chicago, 'o1, is with the
Great Western Cereal Company of Chicago.

Lida H. Carr, 98, is now Mrs. Leonard N. Wells of Wilkenshurg,
Pa.

Lewis Gustafson, '98, A. B., University of Chicago, 'o1, is an instruc-
tor in English at Lewis Institute.
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